LAS POSITAS COLLEGE

Office of the President

Instructions for Revising Programs & Services in

Educational Master Plan

This semester the College is revising its Educational Master Plan to bring it up-to-date and reflect the changes you’ve made through the Program Review process.  Hopefully this will not take up too much of your time, as most of the work itself was already done last semester.
The three sections of the Educational Master Plan included in ‘Programs, Services & Institutional Support’ (Academic Services = blue, Student Services = green, Institutional Support = yellow) are available on the Intranet at:

http://grapevine.laspositascollege.edu/lpc/Administration/edu_master_plan.htm
In order to keep all of the updated information organized, please follow the instructions below when making your revisions:
· Click on the appropriate link and, when prompted, save the Word document to your desktop or a folder you have selected;
· After leaving the Intranet, open the document on your computer.  When you make changes strikethrough (old data) the out-of-date information, and type revisions next to it in bold print (updates):
· Highlight the text to be changed;
· On the Toolbar, go to Format > Font;

· On the Font tab, check the ‘strikethrough’ box listed under Effects or select Bold as the font style;

· Once you have made all of your changes, save it as a new document on your computer:
· On the Toolbar, go to File > Save As, then add your first initial, last name, and the date (ddmmyy) to the end of the existing file name 




     (i.e., if making changes to the existing document, 2005EdMastPlan-InstSupp.doc, save it as 2005EdMastPlan-InstSupp_JAdams013107.doc).

If you need help with any of these steps or making changes to the documents, please call the President’s Office (ext. 1002) for assistance.

Send the revised document to your Dean or Supervisor via email by March 1, 2007.  This will allow time for you and your Dean to discuss.  All of the updated, compiled information will be sent forward to the Vice Presidents by mid-March.  After their review, the documents will be forwarded to the Planning & Budget Committee for their meeting on April 5, with College Council receiving them by April 19.
If you have any questions, please contact your Administrator or the President’s Office.
